
Application for Membership 
Institut für Fenstertechnik e.V.

Please complete your application and send it to hanisch@ift-rosenheim.de or fax it to the following 
number: +49 8031 261-2500. 

Official company 
name 

Street/PO Box 

Zip code/City 

Country 

Company 

Website 

Title/First name/ 
Last name 

Position 

Phone 

Contact person 
for matters 
pertaining to the 
membership 

Email 

No. of employees Type of company 
1 - 10 
11 – 25 
26 – 100 
101 – 250 
> 250

 Engineering office, services 
Manufacturer of building elements 
(windows, doors, facades ...) 

 System house 
Supplier (semi-finished goods and 
systems) 

 Dealers 
 Miscellaneous 

General business relationships 
Business relationships with ift 
Rosenheim 

We are primarily active in the 
local or national market. 
We are active in both the 
national and international 
markets. 
We are active in the 
international market. 

So far, there have been NO 
business relationships with ift 
Rosenheim. 
We already have business 
relationships with ift Rosenheim. 

What aspects are you particularly 
interested in? 

Would you like to inform us of 
something else? 

Information 
about the 
company 

 Information, publications 
Standardisation & Regulations 
Research & Development 
Events & advanced training 

 Tests and services 
 Surveillance & Certification 

We are applying herewith for membership in the Institut für Fenstertechnik e.V. 

Date Signature 


	Official company name: 
	StreetPO Box: 
	Zip codeCity: 
	Country: 
	Website: 
	TitleFirst name Last name: 
	Position: 
	Phone: 
	Email: 
	Date: 
	Signature: 
	Would you like to inform us of something elseInformation publications Standardisation  Regulations Research  Development Events  advanced training Tests and services Surveillance  Certification: 
	Type of company: Off
	General business relationship: Off
	Business relationship with ift: Off
	Information, publication: Off
	Standardisation & Regulations: Off
	Research & Development: Off
	Events & advanced training: Off
	Tests and services: Off
	Surveillance & Certification: Off
	No: 
	 of employess: Off



